
Greetings Task Force Members: 
  
Thanks for perfect attendance during our March 30, 2017 teleconference. 
  
The Very Rev. Canon Martini Shaw 
The Rt. Rev. Robert Wright 
The Rev. Canon James Callaway 
The Rev. Dr. Eugene Lowe 
The Rev. Canon Michele Hagan 
Dr. Anita George 
Dr. Scott Evenbeck 
Dr. Joel Cunningham 
  
Some Discussion and Action items: 
  
1.) A letter will be drafted to send to the Presiding Officers of the Church requesting continuation of the 
Task Force pass June, 2017.  Supportive materials will be provided.   Anita and Bishop Wright will 
prepare a draft and send to Martini, who will approve.  This letter will be sent by Monday, April 3rd. 
  
2.) We are editing a few areas on the letter to Finance / General Convention seeking continuation of 
funding for the Task Force during the next Triennial.  Supportive materials will accompany the letter. 
Jamie will have edits for the letter in a few days. 
  
3.) An effort will be made to more actively involve the bishops of the perspective diocese where the 
HBCU is located.  This may be in the form of having the bishops to serve on the Task Force. 
  
4.) Martini will positively respond to Tara's letter and call attention of the hope that efforts also be directed 
to Voorhees College. 
  
  
Next teleconference of the Task Force is: THURSDAY, MAY 18TH (EST) 
  
  
Thanks and a blessed Lent / Eastertide, 
Martini+ 

 


